
  ECS Housing Corporation 

165 EIGHTH STREET, SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94103 PH: 415-487-3300 

1/13/22  

 

Dear Granada Resident,  

1000sutter.com is now up and running!   

While we wait to safely gather in-person, we hope this website is a helpful tool for sharing 
information about renovations starting later this month. On the site, you’ll find a recorded 
presentation by the project team and Contact Us section to submit questions. 

Next week, each resident will receive a packet that includes the General Information Notice 
explained in the presentation and a Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document about the 
project. 

Starting on 1/20/22, I will be at the Granada each Thursday at 10am for coffee hour. Staff will 
have tablets for residents to use to access 1000sutter.com and I will be there to introduce 
myself and answer questions. 

I look forward to working with each of you. If you have any questions, I can be reached at 415-
722-3584 or patiboyle@comcast.net. 

Thank you for your patience as we continue to adapt and navigate the challenges of COVID 19.  

Sincerely, 

 

Pati Boyle                                                                                                                                       
Temporary Move Coordinator  
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